
 

The John Harrox Primary School 
Broad Lane, Moulton, Spalding, Lincolnshire, PE12 6PN 

 Telephone 01406 370426   

 enquiries@johnharrox.lincs.sch.uk  

Head Teacher: Mr. D. Pilsworth 
 

 
 
               

Dear Parents/Carers,            25th January 2023 
 
Year 5 & 6 Pupils (September 2024) 
 
As previously discussed, we have made the decision to offer both Year 5 and Year 6 (September 
2024) the opportunity to visit Malham Cove, near Skipton in North Yorkshire next academic year. 
This is a beautiful part of the country which provides a wealth of opportunities for geographical 
study and outdoor pursuits. Activities during this visit will include a guided walk along Malham Cove, 
a stream study, geographical studies, geo caching and a day at the high adventure centre in Skipton.  
As always safety is paramount and there are well trained instructors and enthusiastic group leaders 
who ensure that everyone enjoys themselves. 
 
We have now made a booking for the next academic year and if we are able to confirm numbers and 
pay the deposit shortly, we shall benefit from an early booking discount.  The booking this year is 
from Tuesday morning, 24th September, to Friday evening, 27th September 2024.   We are very 
aware of the need to keep costs as low as possible. If most of the Year 5 & 6 children take advantage 
of this visit, the full cost of the trip which includes the coach of £65, plus visit fees and insurance of 
£278, will be a total of £340. 
 
If you have any queries about the visit, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs. Amess. 
 
As we must confirm numbers at the time of paying the deposit, I should be pleased if you would 
complete and return the slip below, together with the deposit, by Monday 5th February at the 
latest.  Please make cheques payable to The John Harrox Primary School.  Details of the school’s 
Payment Policy is overleaf.   
 
Whilst we are only permitted to request contributions towards the cost of this visit, I should remind 
parents that if insufficient full contributions are received, we shall not be able to proceed with the 
visit.  If this is likely to be a consideration to parents, please do not hesitate to speak with myself or 
Mrs Jones before returning the slip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
D. Pilsworth 
Headteacher 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return by Monday 5th February 2023 at the latest. 
 
Child’s name ……………………………………………………………………….….…….…Class…………………………………………. 
 
I wish/do not wish to reserve a place for my child to take part in the trip to Malham in September 
2024. 
 
I enclose a non-refundable deposit of £45.00 and agree to make a full contribution. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………….…………….…..……..Date ………………………………….. 


